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I am writing in support of this bill.  Our veterans deserve better than what they have 

available here in Oregon.  So many veterans are struggling financially, mentally, 

physically, and these funds can really help.  It can help our homeless veterans get 

into housing. This bill is essential for Oregon.  Please vote YES. 


